
The  table will be  set
November 6, 2022.



Brunch on the Bay will return to the University of South 
Florida Sarasota-Manatee campus for its 28th year on 
Sunday, November 6, 2022. 

Join us for great company and local 
cuisine while raising scholarship 
and programming funds to 
help USF Sarasota-Manatee 
campus students.

For more information, visit 
sarasotamanatee.usf.edu/brunch or 
contact Pam Gleason: pjg@usf.edu or 
941-359-4603.

USF Sarasota-Manatee campus 
8350 N. Tamiami Trail
Sarasota, FL 34243

Title Sponsor: USF Federal Credit Union
Chairs: Drs. Mona and Anila Jain 
Printing Partner: Palm Printing

Save the Date: Brunch on the Bay
Sunday, November 6, 2022 . 11:30 a.m.


